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Meetings & Programs:   September 11, 2014 Oak Bend Library 

842 S Holmes Ave, St Louis, MO 63122 
Time: 7PM-9PM 

!!!!!!!!! PLEASE BRING CANNED/NONPERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS TO THIS MEETING!!!!! 
Phyllis Foster is collecting food items for the Kirk Care Food Pantry.  

 Their shelves are bare.  See Below for more details 
PROGRAM 

Have you ever wondered what goes on in the federal courthouse, and how it 
affects you and your family? After her presentation, Chief Judge Perry will answer 
your questions. This is a presentation you don't want to miss! 
  
The Chief Judge Catherine D. Perry of the U.S. District Court of the Eastern District 
of Missouri will visit AAUW-KWG to explain more about the federal judicial 
branch- sometimes called the least understood branch of government. 
After her presentation, Chief Judge Perry will answer your questions.  

 
 

Message from Your Editor:  This month of August and into September has 
been challenging every day and overwhelming many of these days.  This has 
been the case for Kay Meyer and myself.  Kay has been recovering from her 
back surgery.  It is successful but going slowly. 
 
This time has been really challenging because of hospitalization and medical 
issues in my extended family.  Some days it seemed there were three fires 
going at the same time.  For these reasons, there is not a President’s Message 
and an abbreviated newsletter. 
 

I am in need of:  the AAUW KWG Evening Book Group Reading List, 
& Downtown Lunch Group Schedule!  If they were sent previously, then it is my 

fault they were deleted.   Still I need these items 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 AAUW Interbranch Council News:  PAT SHORES HAS SENT US THIS MESSAGE. 
A training session for getting out the midterm vote on Tuesday, September 9, 
between 1:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m.  The training will be held at Pat Shores’ home in 
Eureka.   

Please distribute this invitation to your members right away and let Pat know who 
will be coming to the training by Sunday, September 7.  If you already know which 
Community College or Library location your members would like be assigned to, 
please let Pat know the site, day of the week, and time of day and she will start to 
make the arrangements before the training. 

We know that we are getting a late start registering new voters for the November 
election.  We will just do what we can to encourage new women (and men) voters 
to go to the polls during these critical midterm elections. 

  

Driving directions to Pat Shores home: 

Take 44 to the Eureka exit #264 to 109.  Turn south on 109 and drive about a mile 
to The Legends subdivision brick sign.  The sign is on the right side of 109 roughly 
across the street from the entrance to the new shopping center on the left side of 
109 and between the Jefferson Bank and the City of Eureka buildings.  Go straight 
into The Legends subdivision on Legends Parkway.  Continue to the back of the 
subdivision about 2 miles.  Pass the Legends Country Club property.   Go three 
quarters around the traffic circle and turn right on Southern Hills Drive.  Pass the 
second swimming pool and turn right at the 3 way stop on to Stone Spring Drive.  
Go half way up the hill to 938 Stone Spring Drive. Be careful on the driveway as it 
is steep.   Call me if you have any problem at 636.938.3958 

We will hold a training session for getting out the midterm vote on Tuesday, 
September 9, between 1:00 p.m. and 3:00 p.m.  The training will be held at Pat 
Shores’ home in Eureka.   



 

Please distribute this invitation to your members right away and let Pat know who 
will be coming to the training by Sunday, September 7.  If you already know which 
Community College or Library location your members would like be assigned to, 
please let Pat know the site, day of the week, and time of day and she will start to 
make the arrangements before the training. 

We know that we are getting a late start registering new voters for the November 
election.  We will just do what we can to encourage new women (and men) voters 
to go to the polls during these critical midterm elections. 

  

 
*****Book Club News 
                   AAUW KWG Evening Book Group Reading List, 
I need this!!! 
 
****Downtown Lunch Group 
I need this too!! 
 
Other Events Calendar 
 

Phyllis Foster:   At the Spring Banquet it was suggested that the 
tradition of bringing donations for charity to the branch meetings be 
reestablished.  The Executive board, at its August meeting, agreed to 
this recommendation.  The Board agreed that the September 11, 2014 
meeting: donations will be made to Kirkcare, Kirkwood’s area food 
pantry. 
At this time, their shelves have been greatly depleted. Donations need 
to be nonperishable goods.  Besides canned goods, dried beans, rice, 
lentils, pasta and box mixes. 
Phyllis Foster will be responsible for taking the donations to First 
Presbyterian Church of Kirkwood for weekly pick up.  If you have a 
suggestion for agencies that need help, please let us know at future 
meetings. 
 
 


